
PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, as per Wis. Stat. 5.84(1), that a public test of the 
DS200 Digital Precinct Scanner and Express Vote Universal Voting System will 
be held on February 13, 2024 at 5:30 PM at the Town Hall, Town of 
Greenwood.  
 
Equipment to be used for the February 20, 2024 Spring Primary Election 
 
These tests are open to the public.  
 
Jill Scheithauer, Clerk 
 


